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Tokyo Electric Power Company

December 3, 2012
Partial Corrections to “Overview of the Radiation Exposure

Doses of the Workers at Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station”

With regard to page 8 of the handout “Overview of the Radiation Exposure Doses 
of the Workers at Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station” which announced on 
December 3, 2012, it has been confirmed that there were some incorrect 
descriptions and therefore we hereby would like to correct them as follows.

We had already corrected the handout posted on our website.

The summary is as follows.

< Page 8 >

* We have counted workers with exposure dose exceeding 100mSv twice.
(Reference)
Workers with exposure dose exceeding 100mSv: 21

(including 20 workers still employed in locations other than Fukushima Daiichi NPS) 
Workers with exposure dose exceeding 75mSv and less or equal to 100mSv: 53

(including 51 workers still employed in locations other than Fukushima Daiichi NPS)

* Website address of this handout
http://www.tepco.co.jp/en/nu/fukushima-np/images/handouts_121203_01-e.pdf
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